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The upgraded version of PeopleSoft Financials

launches on Monday, December 3.
Review materials to learn what the changes may mean for you.

On December 3, UM System will release an updated version of PeopleSoft Financials. Key
changes include:

» Updated look and feel
» Improved navigation based on user feedback
« Mobile-friendly approvals so you can work from your smartphone or tablet

To learn about the new look and feel of PeopleSoft Financials, check out the PeopleSoft
Financials upgrade webpage, or the updated set of training resources available on the
training webpage.

The current PeopleSoft Financials will be unavailable beginning 5:00 p.m. on Friday,
MNovember 30 while the new version is being launched. The upgraded version will be
available the morning of Monday, December 3.

For questions, contact the Fnance Support Center at (877) 752-3334,
or financesupport@umsystem.edu.




